
Pressure Zone 4C Water Distribution Improvements 
Contract No. 2021-01-T-OPS 

 
WATER SERVICE 

INTERRUPTION NOTICE 
 
As part of the Pressure Zone 4C Project being completed in your neighbourhood 
on 
 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 23RD, 2021 & THURSDAY JUNE 24TH, 2021 
 
FROM 8:00 AM TO 4:00 PM 
 
WATER WILL BE SHUT OFF FOR UP TO 8 HOURS 
 
During that time you may not have any water and it is recommended to store 
some potable water and fill your bathtub as necessary to allow for flushing of 
toilets. 
 
If you have any questions contact:   
 
Contractor 
Arnott Construction 
David Jantzi, Project Manager  
djantzi@arnottgroup.com 
705 735 9121 x235 
 
Engineer Consultant 
WT Infrastructure Solutions 
John Sarantakos, Inspector 
tbm@wtinfrastucture.ca 
519 716 3876 
 
Town of The Blue Mountains 
Mike Humphries, Town Project Manager 
engineeringdesigntechnologist@bluemountains.ca 
519 599 3131 x277 
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